
Korean Physical Society Spring Meeting＆Open campus

The Korean Physical Society (KPS) Spring Meeting was held on Oct. 19-21 in Busan, Korea. 
Matsuda joined the meeting together with Prof. Yongmin Kim who is currently a visiting professor 
at ISSP. Also, we had an open campus event in ISSP on Oct. 22nd. Dr. Ishii (Matsuda lab), Dr. 
Nomura (Kohama lab), and Dr. Ishikawa (Kindo lab) managed the event at the IMGSL. Thank them 
for their great contribution. We hope we can have a face-to-face open campus next year.
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A page of slides of the online event (Oct.22) 

“The Tour of Pulsed Magnets” at the IMGSL


